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Our ref: SCR/JBN

July 2016

Dear Parent / Guardian

I write fo inform you that the college will close after school on Friday 22 July 2016 for the summer holiday.
The college will re-open on Monday 5 September and lessons will start promptly at 8.45am.

On Thursday 21 July 2016, there will be a non-uniform day to raise funds for Pendleside Hospice and the
cost for wearing non-uniform will be a minimum donation of £1.00.

On Friday 22 July 2016 some students have been invited to attend the Blackpool reward trip. If your child is
attending this trip they do not need to wear uniform. For those students attending college on Friday 22 July
2016 the college day will run as normal and students will be expected to be in full uniform.

The Blackpool reward trip for July 2017 is already planned and your child must have at least 95% attendance,
no more than 8 lates, good behaviour and complete homework set from June 2016 - May 2017 if they wish to be
invited onto the trip. This expectation has been fully explained to your child in assemblies recently.

I also write to remind you of some key dates between now and December 2016:

Week beginning 19 September 2016 - Year 10 Examinations

October half term - Starts Thursday 27 October until Sunday 6 November 2016

Week beginning 21 November - 2 December 2016~ Year 11 Mock Examinations

Week beginning 5 December 2016 - Year 8 Examinations

Christmas holiday - Starts Friday 23 December until Sunday 8 January 2017

Further key dates can be found on the college website.

There are a few places available for the ski trip (Years 8-11) in January 2017. For further details please
contact Mr Boardman as soon as possible.

T take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support to Unity College as we work together to offer
the very best learning opportunities and experiences for your child.

Yours faithfully

)& )

S Cryer (Mrs)
Headteacher

UNITY PASSION RESPECT
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